
FEBRUARY PARKS MEETING  

SENIOR CENTER REPORT BY CHERYL HEFFNER 

 

Even though the weather has been cold, the Senior Center has remained 
active.  The day of the breakfast by Our House the weather wasn’t very good, 
but we still had a good number of people attending. 

I have 12 people from Richland Center registered for the New Orleans trip in 
April.  I will receive $20.00 for each person I register for the Senior Center.  Fay 
Urban also told me she will give the Senior Center that amount for any person 
she registers at Hillsboro, as they get on the bus here in Richland Center. 

The trip to New Hampshire in September has only 8 more rooms available 
currently.  It is very exciting to have both trips happen.  Last year the trip to 
Canada had to be cancelled because there weren’t enough people registered.  
Urban Scenic Travel keeps the trips very reasonably priced, so it is very 
disappointing when a trip is canceled. 

I am presently registering people for the 1st Diamond Jo Casino trip on April 
10th.  I need at least 40 people to make each Diamond Jo trip.  I only have 2 
people registered at this time.   

The Senior Citizen Potluck on the 3rd Thursday of each month has gained 
several new people.  We fill the Senior Citizen Center on that day, and 
everyone has an enjoyable day visiting with others.   

 

 

 

 


